PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

September 30, 2011
VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: ADVICE NO. 2011-21 - Confidential Exhibits and Workpapers

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed please find Confidential Exhibit _ (PGA-2), Confidential Exhibit _ (Tracker-1)
and confidential workpapers associated with the above noted filing. These are routine
confidential documents that Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE” or “the Company”) has typically
included. Please note that these exhibits and the workpapers include sensitive information
resulting from specific pricing terms of individual gas supply contracts.

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-160, the Company requests that the enclosed exhibits and workpapers
be accorded confidential treatment. The Company’s ability to effectively negotiate favorable gas
supply agreements and conduct wholesale trading would be impaired by disclosure of this
information.

As required by WAC 480-07-160, the Company identifies the following entities which might be
directly affected by disclosure of the confidential information: all of the Company’s sales
customers, as impairment of the Company’s negotiating ability in the wholesale market could
translate to higher rates; and the Company’s shareholders, as the Company’s ability to provide
competitive service would be impaired. In accordance with WAC 480-07-160, the exhibit and
workpapers submitted herewith have been marked “Confidential per WAC 480-07-160,” printed
on yellow paper and sealed in an envelope clearly marked Confidential.

Please contact Janet Phelps at (425) 456-2304 for additional information about this exhibit and
the workpapers. If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Sincerely,

TomDeBou

Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs
Enclosures



